Keeley Ladlow

From:
Sent: 26 June 2021 08:47

To: Licensing <Licensing@rotherham.gov.uk>
Subject: Anston WMC -incidents Friday 25 June

Good Morning,
I am emailing to inform of an incident last night at the WMC.

From early evening a group of approx. 10, 18-20 year old men were drinking all along main street whilst going in and
out of the club to purchase their drinks.

Glasses were being thrown around on the street and cars were being stopped from passing.

These drinkers were also climbing in and put of neighbouring gardens whilst drinking and again returning to buy
more form the club.
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Some of these men then kicked a fence panel off a neighbouring garden and threw that across my drive.
This was observed by me and caught on cctv.

Then a group were getting in and out of a car whilst under the influence of drink and then driving up and down the
street.

Police were called and attended.

It should be noted that the bar staff would have been very clear oin what was happening as they were in and out of
the club front door and continued to serve them drink whilst this was ongoing.

Kind regards,
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